
 
 

Hemel Hempstead (Camelot) RUFC 
The Executive Committee of the Club have called for the 2023 AGM, which will be held on: 

Wednesday, July 12th, 2023, at 7.00 pm in the Clubhouse. 
 

The purpose of the meeting is as follows: 
 

(1) To receive reports and accounts from the Executive Committee 
(2) To receive reports from the heads of the subcommittees 
(3) To elect / ratify officers for the forthcoming year 
(4) To accept nominations for the position of Vice President and Hon Vice President, if any. 
(5) To present trophies & awards 

 

Election of Club Officers  
 

Nominations should be made in writing to the Hon. Secretary.  Members may be nominated for any of the 
following positions:  
 

Hon. President Hon. Chairman 

Hon. Treasurer Hon. Secretary  

Hon. Director of Rugby Head of Youth Rugby 

Head of Sponsorship & Fundraising Head of Mini Rugby 

Head of Governance Head of Facilities  

Head of Bar & Catering Disciplinary Secretary 

Club Registrar  Trustee 

    
Nominations will be accepted for all or any of the above posts, however, the following Officers offer 
themselves for re-election. 
 

Hon. President Mr Antonio Massa 

Head of Youth Rugby Mr Michael Killeen 

Head of Facilities Mr Ben Goodman 

Head of Sponsorship  Mr Andrew Terry 

Head of Bar & Catering Mr Antonio Massa 

Disciplinary Secretary Mr Robert McClement  
 

Nominations have been received for the following vacant posts; 
 

Mr Eammon McNally   Hon Secretary 
Mr Robert Waterhouse  Trustee 
Mr Nick Hoyes   Club Registrar 
 
Nominations are requested for the following posts; 
 

Hon. Chairman Hon. Treasurer 

Hon. Head of Minis Hon. Director of Rugby 

Head of Governance Club School & College Liaison 

Club Volunteer Coordinator  
 

Please contact secretary@camelotrfc.co.uk for information regarding any of the above roles.  Voting, if 
necessary, will take place on the night. For voting entitlement, please see the Club Constitution.   
 
Charles Riches, Hon Secretary 
secretary@camelotrfc.co.uk  
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